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Thank you for letting me voice my support of the Merrymeeting Trail. I believe it 
would be an economic driver for the towns it passes through, not to mention all the 
social and physical benefits. We lived in Massachusetts for a number of years and 
there was a railway trail in the town we lived in. The trail had shops and restaurants 
along it and people enjoyed commuting to  a coffee shop or lunch spot by bike, 
horseback or on foot. Please consider allowing us here in the Kennebec Valley the 
same opportunity to have a once in a lifetime chance to utilize the rail corridor in a 
manner that would benefit us all. 


